Minutes – Board Meeting – June 12, 2006

Central of Lunenburg Alumni Scholarship Foundation
Telephone conference 9:00 PM
Directors participating in this meeting include:

Al Vaughan, Nancy Chappell, David Arthur, and Eleanor Magette
The meeting was called to order by Al Vaughan.

Current Checking Account balance is $581.33.

Gene has invested $7400.00 of Foundation monies to a Mutual Fund; Vangard Account. Balance is currently $7588.00. 

Through previous discussions it was decided by group consensus to raise the amount of the 2006 scholarship to $1000.00. Selection of recipient was made by a committee of teachers from Central HS using the same criteria as last year.

Ashley Moore is recipient of this year’s scholarship in memory of Michael O’Brien.

It was decided that future scholarships would be made in memory of a deceased class member each year, noting that four other class members are known to be deceased at this time.

Nancy Chappell’s term as director for three years expires August 31, 2006. Nancy was re-elected to a full five year term by group consensus. 

Al will prepare and send a newsletter (September) to all known class members.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

David Arthur, Secretary
